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requirement for the proper operation of a 3. The 3. Some through vehicles with the 3. This
includes A and F body vehicles. The F body vehicles continued this fuel pressure requirement
through The A body vehicles have a fuel pressure requirement of Chilton, to It is important to
research specific vehicle fuel pressure requirements prior to conducting a fuel pressure test.
There may be other early engine applications that this general information does not address.
The primary fuel requirement for all other vehicles with the 3. This includes some A body
vehicles, through J body vehicles, through L body vehicles, N body vehicles, and through W
body vehicles. All later production vehicles through equipped with the 3. Chilton to Again, there
may be a few later year applications of this engine. The fuel pressure requirements provided are
the standard operating fuel pressures for vehicles equipped with the 3. All of these engine
applications will have fuel pressure requirements at engine start up, at engine idle, and a
pressure requirement that must be maintained for five minutes after engine shutdown. A
thorough fuel pressure inspection will include checking each of these requirements. Kenneth
Oster's leadership experience includes an Air Force career, pastoral leadership, and business
ownership in the automotive repair industry. Fuel Pressure Requirements for a GM 3.
Understanding Fuel Pressure Requirements The fuel pressure requirements provided are the
standard operating fuel pressures for vehicles equipped with the 3. One of the worst problems
that can happen to a vehicle is a bad fuel pump. Without gas your S10 will not run at all. With
that in mind, most of the symptoms of a bad fuel pump revolve around the vehicle stalling out
or not running at all. While being in the fuel tank makes the pump more reliable, it also makes it
a lot more difficult to get to. The good news is that fuel pumps are inexpensive. The bad news is
that they cost a lot in terms of labor to repair and replace. The engine may throw a P trouble
code. Any trouble codes that exist could be a clue. Sometimes when there is low fuel pressure,
you may also get an oxygen sensor related trouble code as well. The real issue with diagnosing
a bad fuel pump is that it resembles many other vehicular issues in terms of symptoms. One of
the most common signs that a fuel pump is going bad is a whining sound. The whining sound
can indicate that the fuel pump is going out before there are any performance based issues.
Keeping an open ear can save you from getting stuck somewhere with a bad fuel pump.
Typically, if you are heading up a hill or accelerating the engine may start to feel like it is just
running out of steam. Now, a bad fuel pump can also feel a heck of a lot like a bad catalytic

converter. Both conditions will make the motor feel like it is running out of wind when you hit
the gas. A bad catalytic converter will not feel as jarring. If you are unsure, check out this article
on troubleshooting catalytic converters. If you get P or P trouble codes with a scanner, it very
well may be the catalytic converter causing these symptoms. One of the best indicators of a
clogged fuel pump is going to be that the your S10 is difficult to start. A fuel pump that is going
out is going to feel the same as a bad fuel filter. This makes telling if you have a bad fuel pump
vs bad fuel filter very challenging. How do you tell them apart? A clogged fuel filter will have
high pressure on its input side and low pressure on its output side. A bad fuel pump will have
low pressure on both sides. They are both going to cause the same hesitation at high speed and
difficulty starting. The only way to truly tell is to place a fuel pressure gauge on both sides of
the line and get a reading from both. A priming fuel pump sounds like a high-pitched whine for a
few seconds and can be heard with a sharp engine right after the ignition key is turned, but
before the starter is engaged. The symptoms of a bad fuel pump match a lot of other common
problems that can occur in the Chevy S Testing the pump and pressure on each side of it are
going to be the quickest ways to rule it out. If there is anything you would like to add, please
leave a comment below. Good luck! Challenges Starting the Engine One of the best indicators
of a clogged fuel pump is going to be that the your S10 is difficult to start. Tags: , chevy ,
complete , fuel , line , malibu. Categories: Comments Off. October 17, Complete Brake Line Kit.
Our Tank to engine Fuel Lines run from the back of the vehicle to the front. They will either
connect to the fuel pump at the motor or run directly to a fuel rail. All lines come Pre-Bent and
flared with the correct threaded fittings which reduces your install time. Our mild steel lines are
Galphan coated for added protection. Our stainless steel lines are a special blended T that helps
prevent any possible leaks. All lines are CNC machine bent and ready to install. For over two
decades, Quality Reproductions has provided customers with the best reproduction Brake and
Fuel lines available. Starting in , they have expanded manufacturing to include after-market
replacement Brake, Fuel, and Transmission lines for modern vehicles. To date, they have spent
countless hours perfecting their patterns and machine formulas in order to provide our
customers with quality lines that meet the needs of their vehicle restoration or repair projects. I
replaced the fuel pump with a new Airtex unit from Advanced Auto. I think it might be fauty, but
please let me know if there is anything else that would cause these symptoms. The car runs fine
for about minutes, then the fuel pressure starts to drop from 35lbs to 25, down to 15 and it
starts sputtering and dies. I can turn the key times and prime the pump to get 41lbs of pressure
and car starts and drives fine for another 10 minutes or so, and pressure starts to drop again,
engine stumbles and dies. When the pump was working at normal pressure I had checked the
fuel pressure regulator. Running at 35lbs, I unhooked the vacuum line, pressure rises to 41lbs,
there was no fuel at the vacuum line, and verified it was getting of vacuum 20inHG. Plugged
vacuum back in and pressure returned to 35lbs. Swapped the fuel pump relay for the horn relay,
horn still works, and fuel pump still has low pressure after minutes of driving. Besides the fuel
pump- I have replace in the last month: Fuel filter, air filter, plugs, wires, coil packs tested good,
replaced the idle air control valve, and 7x crank position sensor, cleaned throttle body, fixed 2
bad ground wires, replaced PCV valve and boot, checked for additional vacuum leaks and there
were none. After all that I took it to a shop because the idle was low, and had it hooked up to a
diagnostic computer. It's my sons car and he took it to work 2 days mile round trip each day
and it ran sluggish the last 15 minutes of each trip, wouldn't go over 40, then by the time he got
home it would barely drive at all and the check engine light for Catalytic system ineffeciency P
Since I knew the 02 sensors were good, and the fuel pump was new I checked pressure again
but didn't let it run long enough to see the drop , figured it was the Cat, so he had a shop weld in
a new convertor. But it still drove like a slug after minutes. So I drove it till it started fouling out
with a fuel pressure test gauge on it, and verified that the pressure is in fact dropping to below
15lbs when this stumbling and dying occurs. From a cold start, it will run good for minutes
before the fuel pressure drops, after it's warm it peters out in less than 10 minutes. It will always
start back up, especially if you give the key a few turns to prime the fuel pump up to normal
pressure. Before I go and yank out the fuel pump again and replace it under warranty, is there
any other possible faulty part that would cause this? There are no exhaust restrictions, and with
good pressure the car runs great. Seems like heat or electrical resistance is building up in the
fuel pump and causing it to shut down, but could anything else cause it? I figured if the gas was
bad, or filter was clogged it would be constant, or maybe not? Please give me your opinion. Do
you. Fuel Pressure Check 1. Relieve fuel pressure. Connect Fuel Pressure Gauge J- to fuel
pressure fitting on fuel rail. Turn ignition on with engine off. Fuel pressure should be within
specification. If no fuel pressure is present, go to step 5. Start engine. Fuel pressure should
drop psi. Turn ignition off. Pressure should hold. If fuel pressure does not hold, check for
leaking injectors or fittings. If injectors or fittings are not leaking, replace fuel pressure

regulator. If fuel pressure is less than specified, check for restricted fuel line or fuel filter. Repair
as necessary. If no restriction is evident, apply battery voltage to fuel pump test connector
using a amp fused jumper wire. Gradually pinch off fuel return line between gauge and fuel tank.
If fuel pressure increases to within specification, replace fuel pressure regulator. If fuel pressure
does not increase with line pinched, check for faulty in-tank fuel pump or partially blocked fuel
strainer. Using a amp fused jumper wire, apply battery voltage to fuel pump test connector.
Observe fuel pressure reading. If fuel pressure is still not present, check wiring between test
connector and fuel pump. If wiring is okay, replace fuel pump. If fuel pressure is present with
voltage applied to test connector, test fuel pump relay and voltage supply to relay. Ensure
engine oil level is up to the full mark on oil dipstick. Verify that all fuses and fusible links are
okay. Disconnect oil level sensor harness connector. Turn ignition on, with engine off. Using a
jumper wire, jumper sensor harness connector terminals. If circuit or connection is okay,
replace PCM. Fuel System 1. After performing OBD system check, go to next step. Install fuel
pressure gauge to fuel pressure test port. Remove fuel pump relay. Using a fused jumper wire,
jumper fuel pump feed circuit at fuel pump relay connector to battery voltage. Fuel pressure
should be psi 2. If fuel pressure is as specified, go to next step. If fuel pressure is not as
specified, go to step Disconnect jumper from fuel pump relay connector. Connect test light
between fuel pump relay connector terminals for ignition feed circuit and ground circuit. Turn
ignition on. If test light illuminates, go to next step. If test light does not illuminate, go to step 9.
Connect test light between fuel pump relay connector terminals for fuel pump relay driver
circuit and ground circuit. Test light should illuminate for about 2 seconds. If test light
illuminates, go to step 8. If test light does not illuminate, go to next step. Disconnect PCM
connector. Using a test light connected to battery voltage, probe fuel pump driver circuit at PCM
connector. If test light illuminates, go to step Check continuity between fuel pump relay driver
circuit between PCM and fuel pump relay. If circuit is open, repair as necessary. If circuit is
okay, go to next step. Check fuel pump relay driver circuit for poor terminal connection at PCM.
If connection is faulty, repair as necessary. If connection is okay, go to step Check for poor fuel
pump relay terminal connection. Using a test light connected to ground, probe ignition feed
circuit at fuel pump relay connection. If test light does not illuminate, go to step Remove fuel
filler cap and listen for fuel pump operation. If fuel pump is running, diagnose fuel system. If
fuel pump is not running, go to next step. Using a fused jumper wire connected to battery
voltage, jumper fuel pump feed circuit. Raise and support vehicle. Disconnect fuel sending unit
connector at fuel tank. Using a test light, check circuit between fuel sending unit connector.
Using a test light connected to ground, probe fuel pump feed circuit at fuel sending unit
connector. Locate and repair open in fuel pump feed circuit. Locate and repair open in fuel
pump ground circuit. Locate and repair short to ground in fuel pump relay driver circuit. Locate
and repair open in ignition feed circuit to fuel pump relay. Locate and repair open in ground
circuit to fuel pump relay. Replace fuel pump relay. Replace fuel pump. Replace PCM. Perform
PCM relearn procedures. Was this answer. Please login or register to post a reply. Fuel Pump
Chevy Classic 2. Wil Not Start. No Fuel Pressure. I Have Reset " Cranks Over But Won't Start.
Not Getting Gas Threw The Changed Fuel Pump And Filter. Sponsored links. Ask a Car
Question. It's Free! It'll also show you how to bench test the fuel pump relay in a step-by-step
way to find out if it's defective or not. It's very important that you start off your fuel pump relay
diagnostic by first testing the fuel pump pressure with a fuel pressure test gauge. If the fuel
pump relay is activating the fuel pump, then it'll register about PSI even if the engine does not
start. If you do see any fuel pressure below 50 PSI, the fuel pump although working, is not
creating enough pressure to start the engine and is defective. If you don't have a fuel pressure
test gauge, you can borrow one from your local auto parts store like AutoZone, O'Reilly Auto
Parts, etc for a small deposit that you'll get back when you return it. Don't worry, once you
arrive on the site, they'll make sure it fits! If it doesn't, they'll find you the right one. The easiest
and fastest way to find out if the fuel pump relay is bad is to swap it out with another. The
awesome thing is that you don't have to run out and buy another, since you can swap it out with
the AC relay. Locate the fuel pump and AC compressor relays in the under-hood fuse and relay
box. Swap the relays. We're using the AC relay because it won't affect any other system when
trying to crank up the engine. Have a helper crank the engine. The fuel pressure test gauge
should show PSI and the engine should start if the previous relay was defective. This test result
confirms that the fuel pump relay is defective and needs to be replaced. This could mean that
the fuel pump relay is not the problem behind the no-start condition but to be sure, I suggest
going on to the next test step: Making Sure The Fuel Pump Relay Has Power. All Tutorials: 4.
Outside the gilded cage This material may not be reproduced without the author's consent. As
an Amazon Associate, I may earn a small commission from qualifying purchases from the
Amazon product links from this website. Your purchase helps support my work in bringing you

real diagnostic testing information to help you solve the problem on your vehicle. Page 1 Page 2
Page 3. Contents of this tutorial:. Do NOT follow this link or you will be banned from the site!
Hate Spam. When the fuel pump goes bad on your GM 3. Although it stinks that your vehicle is
not starting, the cool thing is that testing the fuel pump is not hard. I'm going to show you two
different methods that you can use to verify if the no start condition on your 3. Now, in case
you're wondering, in this tutorial I'm gonna' show you 2 specific tests. One fuel pump test
involves using just starting fluid. The other involves using a fuel pressure gauge which is the
most accurate of the two. Be very careful. Take all necessary safety precautions and stay alert.
You'll be able to accomplish both tests, indicated in this article, without any unhappy
consequences, if you're careful and use common sense. I mentioned at the beginning of this
tutorial that a bad fuel pump will cause your 3. Well, there are a few other specific symptoms
you'll see. These are:. Although the above list is a not a very complete list of symptoms, the
theme that runs thru' them, and any other related symptom, is that the engine will crank and
crank, but not start. Owning a fuel pressure gauge is now becoming a must. All vehicles now
use an electrical fuel pump to deliver fuel under high pressure to the fuel injectors and the best
way to diagnose this fuel pump is with a fuel pressure gauge. In all of the GM 3. The price
difference depends on whether you're buying a non-professional technician grade tool or a
professional technician grade tool. Whichever one you buy, it's an investment that will pay for
itself many times over. Your local parts house will have a fuel pressure gauge set to sell you,
although you'll pay more for it and it won't be a professional grade tool if that's what you're
looking for. All of the fuel pump pressure test kits above have the fitting that will connect to
your vehicle's Schrader valve. GM has made it super easy for you and me to test the fuel pump
with a fuel pressure gauge , since they have installed a fitting called the Schrader valve on the
fuel pressure regulator to which you and I can connect the fuel pressure gauge to see photo
above. Using a fuel pressure gauge is one of the most accurate ways to make sure that enough
fuel is reaching the fuel injectors. If you do own a fuel pressure gauge, this is the test for you.
As mentioned in the previous page, you can run down to your local AutoZone or O'Reilly auto
parts and rent one too. When ready, ask your helper to crank the engine while you observe the
fuel pressure tester's gauge. Your fuel pressure gauge will register one of the two following
results: 1. The fuel pressure gauge will register 35 PSI, or 2. The fuel pressure gauge will
register 0 PSI. This confirms that the cause of your 3. Now, I'm going to make one more
recommendation to you: Before you condemn the fuel pump as bad, check that the fuel pump is
getting 12 Volts as the engine is cranking. This is just to make sure that the fuel pump relay and
fuse are OK and doing their job. What you'll have to do to accomplish this is to attach a
multimeter in Volts DC mode to the wire that supplies this voltage to the fuel pump and while a
helper cranks the engine, verify that the fuel pump is getting this power. This fuel pressure
gauge result let's you know that the fuel pump is working and delivering enough fuel to the fuel
injectors. The reason your 3. The fuel pump is OK. I suggest you take a look at the section More
3. But conversely, the dolphins had always believed that they were far more intelligent than man
â€”for precisely the same reasons! As an Amazon Associate, I may earn a small commission
from qualifying purchases from the Amazon product links from this website. Your purchase
helps support my work in bringing you real diagnostic testing information to help you solve the
problem! Page 1 Page 2. Contents of this tutorial:. All Articles: 3. Applies To:. Buick Vehicles:.
Do NOT follow this link or you will be banned from the site! Got the product within 5 days when
the site said it would be Exactly what I needed. Brand new. Loved the price. I'm already getting
ready to buy another part that is needed. Skip to main content Menu. Close X. Call To Order:
Electric Fuel Pump. Evaporation Pressure Sensor. Fuel Cap Tester Adapter. Fuel Feed Pipe
O-Ring. Fuel Filler Neck. Fuel Filler Neck Bolt. Fuel Filter. Fuel Filter Seal. Fuel Injection Harness
Connector. Fuel Injection Plenum Gasket Set. Fuel Level Sensor. Fuel Line Connector. Fuel Line
O-Ring. Fuel Line Repair Kit. Fuel Line Seal Ring. Fuel Lock Ring. Fuel Pump Assembly. Fuel
Pump Lock Ring. Fuel Pump Tank Seal. Fuel Pump Wiring Harness. Fuel Screen. Fuel Sender
Connector. Fuel Tank. Fuel Tank Cap. Fuel Tank Pressure Sensor. Fuel Tank Pressure Sensor
Connector. Fuel Tank Strap. Fuel Vapor Pressure Sensor Connector. Air Intake. Body Electrical.
Chemicals and Fluids. Climate Control. Cooling System. Diesel Injection. Drive Belts. Engine
Electrical. Engine Mechanical. Fuel Injection. AC Delco. Shop By Vehicle. Click to Enlarge.
Shipping Options: Free Ground Shipping. Autobest Fuel Pump. Autobest FA Fuel Pump. Airtex
Fuel Pump. Airtex EM Fuel Pump. Delphi Fuel Pump. Notes: Fuel Pump Module Assembly -- Fuel
tank contamination is the leading cause of premature fuel pump failure. To reduce risk of
contaminating the replacement pump, Delphi recommends cleaning the fuel tank before
installing a new pump. Use of fuel tank cleaning kit FC01 is recommended. Features: years of
OE experience, supplier to the world's top automakers, OE Heritage and knowledge built into
every aftermarket part, comprehensive portfolio for a wide range of vehicles and model years.

Delphi is a global OE manufacturer and all fuel pumps are built to Delphi's OE standards Empty
float height and float retention matches OE specifications and guarantees correct gas gauge
reading Lower amperage draws less load on vehicle's electrical system Lower failure rates due
to its innovative design and durability Part is validated, tested and matched to the right vehicle
application. Product List Price:. AC Delco Fuel Pump. Denso Fuel Pump Assembly. Features:
OE-Equivalent and direct fit for easy installation OE connections and fittings The high output
turbine delivers fuel with minimal pressure pulsation for quieter operation Ultra-high balanced
armature to minimize noise and vibration High pressure check valve provides superior hot fuel
handling characteristics The brushes are designed for durability, efficiency, and low-resistance
operation High quality relief valve to protect the fuel delivery system. Airtex EM. August 30th,
Posted by very much satisfied. Autobest FA. Highly recommend parts geek. Been using them
for a while and always provide good quality. June 27th, Posted by Perfect fit. Catalog: Q. Vehicle
Chevrolet Malibu. Catalog: B. Vehicle Engine Chevrolet Malibu. Catalog: H. Delphi is a global OE
manufacturer and all fuel pumps are built to Delphi's OE standards Empty float height and float
retention matches OE specifications and guarantees correct gas gauge reading Lower
amperage draws less load on vehicle's electrical system Lower failure rates due to its
innovative design and durability Part is validated, tested and matched to the right vehicle
application Condition: New Shipping Options: Ground This Part Fits:. Catalog: A. Catalog: N.
For more information go to DriveMotive fuel pumps deliver the right amount of fuel for all loads
and speeds. Built to last and engineered for clean, consistent flow, DriveMotive fuel pumps are
ready to restore smooth performance and superior efficiency to your en Designed and tested by
prominent fuel delivery and cooling experts, Airtex OE replacement fuel pumps promise precise
fitment and dependable performance to restore your ride to optimum order. Founded in , Airtex
is a leading au We've Made a Site Update. Refresh to the latest version. Retrieve quote. Track
order. Sign In or Create Account. Every Purchase Supports. Texas Relief Efforts. Select your
vehicle. Refine by:. Fuel Pump part. Returns Policy. Quantity Sold. Recommended Use. Fuel
Sending Unit I
ford focus hatchback manual transmission
2006 toyota tacoma fuse box diagram
wiring diagram for 2 switches and 1 light
ncluded. Product Fit. Shop Chevrolet Malibu Fuel Pump. Showing 1 - 15 of 16 results. Display
item:. Sort by:. Guaranteed to Fit. Core Charge. Add to cart. Not for Hatchback or Malibu Maxx
models. Part Number: BS Part Number: ACM Part Number: H Universal Fit. Page 1 of 2 Showing
1 - 15 of 16 results. Featured Brands. Holley Fuel Pump Manufacturer Reviews Questions,
Answers. Dec 05, Fuel pump. Got the fuel pump installed a week ago on my Pontiac g6 gt
coupe. Has no issues and has been running well! Takeia Van. Purchased on Nov 20, Nov 09, It
was the right part and a little early. I love carparts. Amie Sutton. Purchased on Oct 19, Sep 17,
Exact fit just as told I changed it out and have had no problems with it and have since ordered
another part from here and will be ordering all my parts from now on. Purchased on Aug 27,
Show More. Contact Us. Phone Number Shop with Confidence. All Rights Reserved. Terms of
Use. Privacy Policy. California Supply Chain Disclosure. Accessibility Statement.

